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The Honorable Patty Murray 
U.S. Senate
 
154 Russell Senate Office Building
 
Washington, DC 20510
 

Fax: (202) 224-0238 

Dear Senator Murray: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the "Military and 
Veteran Caregiver Services Improvement Act" (S. 591). This bill expands eligibility for the 
family caregiver program of the Department of Veterans Affairs to include members of the 
Armed Forces or veterans who are seriously injured or who became ill on active duty prior to 
September 11, 2001. 

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

d L c-
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 
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